
May 13, 2020

Dear Friends,

As the Shadow Minister for International Human Rights and Religious Freedom, it 

gives me great pleasure to congratulate the Falun Dafa Association of Canada on 

the occasion of Falun Dafa Day 2020.

This is the 28th anniversary of Falun Dafa Day and this year is more significant than 

ever. That’s because In a world changed by COVID-19, we are more mindful of those 

in China who have been persecuted for decades by the Communist Regime for 

speaking out for transparency and freedom and against persecution. 

As a Member of the House of Commons Sub-Committee on International Human 

Rights, I have heard from and spoken to witnesses about cases of torture and abuse 

towards Falun Dafa practitioners in China. We remain vigilant that one day this will 

no longer be the case.

Wishing you peace, joy and harmony for your celebrations this year.  

Sincerely,

Congratulations on Falun Dafa Day 2020

David Sweet, M.P.
Flamborough-Glanbrook

Shadow Minister for International 
Human Rights and Religious Freedom


